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Angel & Michael Angel 

194 Harold Leforce Road 

To whom it may concern: 
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Please note, as a resident of Harold Leforce Road, I am positively against the 

development/ construction of a cell phone tower anywhere near our neighborhood for 

the following reasons: 

1. I am concerned about the long term, Environmental/Health concerns a cell tower could 

have on the residents. I am sure you are aware of the numerous studies, citing 

environmental/health dangers from cell towers. If there is even the slightest risk for 

health concerns we are totally opposed. I have children and grandchildren, as do most 

of the residents on our road. Our family's health is top priority. 

2. What effect will a cell tower have on property values on Harold Leforce Road? I most 

definitely do not foresee a cell tower making the value of our property increase. 

Thank you, 
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